Elmer, Linda

From: Hatala, Carlen

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 10:43 AM
To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: Marcus Center trees

Please add to file

From: Kelly Centofanti [mailto:kic@centofantilaw.com]
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 6:48 AM

To: Hatala, Carlen

Subject: Marcus Center trees

| sincerely hope the Horse Chestnut trees can be saved. As a nature lover, | hate the thought of killing those lovely
mature trees. They are good for the environment. They are an oasis in a city. It will be many years before the new
trees will be as helpful to the environment as these larger, more mature ones.

Trees take time to grow. Don’t throw away these trees.
Thank you,
Kelly

Kelly L. Centofanti

Centofanti Law, S.C.

1035 W. Glen Oaks Lane, Suite 101
Mequon, WI 53092

Telephone: 262-241-1900

Fax: 262-241-1910
kle@centofantilaw.com
www.centofantilaw.com




